
I’m am Paul Arnold and I oppose HB 3063.  
>>  
>> I do not believe a child should be excluded from schools because the parent chooses to exempt the 
child from one or more vaccines due to religious or philosophical reasons.  
>>  
>> I urge you to please vote no on HB3063! 
>>  
>> Parents have the right to make decisions they feel are in the best interest of their children. The state 
and govt should not be involved with religious and philosophical family values, their job is the educate 
the youth not segregate or alienate any group.  
>>  
>> Stop wasting our time/money attempting to make barriers to public education.  
>>  
>> Paul Arnold 
>> 112 SW Diane Dr 
>> Grants Pass Oregon 97526 
>> 541-218-4005 
>>  
>>  
>>  
>>  
>> Sent from my iPhone 
 


